
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

POLICY ON TUTORING AND CONVERSATIONAL ACTIVITY IN THE LIBRARY 
 
 
Tutoring is permitted only on the lower level of the building and at two designated 
tables in the children’s room.    
The children’s room spaces are reserved for children under the age of twelve.  
 
If the Community Meeting Room is not being used by a group who has booked the 
room, tutors may use the room, subject to library approval.  A schedule of meeting 
room bookings is available at the lower level service desk.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Adopted 9/15/2010 
Amended 8/18/2021 


